
From: BMSDC Heritage Team Mailbox <heritage@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 Feb 2025 09:10:23
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Bentley Historic Core Conservation Area
Attachments: 

 
 
From: adrian.ward@copdockandwashbrook.org <adrian.ward@copdockandwashbrook.org> 
Sent: 03 February 2025 18:42
To: BMSDC Heritage Team Mailbox <heritage@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Bentley Historic Core Conservation Area
 

  EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 
safe. Click here for more information or help from Suffolk IT 
    

Dear Sirs,

Copdock & Washbrook Parish Council strongly supports the proposal and application being made by Bentley. 
The ancient woodlands of Brockley Wood and Old Hall Wood posess flora and fauna of great historic interest 
and contemporary beauty and the footpaths that criss-cross Bentley Old Hall and Old Hall Lane are much 
enjoyed by our residents all year round. 

In terms of the key considerations highlighted by Historic England, there is no doubt in our mind that the area 
has sufficient architectural or historic interest for the area to be considered ‘special’, that this is experienced 
through its character and appearance and that it is desirable for that character or appearance to be preserved 
and enhanced by the Management Plan set out in Bentley's proposal. 

Please acknowledge receipt.

Adrian Ward

Chair, Copdock & Washbrook Parish Council

https://suffolk.freshservice.com/support/solutions/articles/50000031829-email-banners-external-emails

